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Ottawa, August 26, 1914.

Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 23rd ultimo reportiing on five ex-pupils of the

Carcross Indian Boarding school in Dawson.

In reply I beg to say that the Department is

glad to learn that all these ex-pupils are doing well.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

John Havksley, Esq.

Superintendent of Indians,

Davson, Y.T.

verschreiben, Indian affairs, Letterbook
Pook. Copp

14 August 1914 - 29 August 1914, (R.G. 10, Volume 5531)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

CANADA
G.C.F.P.


